1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - May 11, 2018

By Park Station May 11, 2018 | 8:20 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

As you all know the city has designated the old Mc Donald's site located at 730 Stanyon St. for the construction of an affordable housing complex.

The Mayor's office of Housing and Community Development recently had a meeting where they were soliciting suggestions for the interim use of the location. This interim time period could last several years while the city complete their plans for the long term use of the site.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Makes 59 Arrests in DMACC Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 25-017

January 31, 2025 | 12:41 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

San Francisco Police Department Releases Video to Raise Awareness About Blessing Scams 25-016

January 30, 2025 | 9:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SVU Sgt. Michael Horan Recognized for Identifying a High-Profile Murder Suspect 25-015

January 30, 2025 | 8:49 PM Events Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Officers Awarded for Tracking Down Stolen Vehicle, Arresting Violent Suspect 25-014

January 30, 2025 | 10:45 AM Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release